
From: Rebekka Zuckermann Kristiansen
To: Toronto East York Community Council
Subject: Special Event Permit Request for Ildsjel Inc.
Date: July 4, 2018 6:36:04 AM

Hi, 

I am emailing you today to submit an application for a letter of non-objection to event in order to attain a Special Occasion
 Permit from the LCBO to sell liquor during one event in July and two events in August . 

All events will be hosted indoors at our location at 7-4 Carlaw Ave, which is not yet a permanently liquor licensed premises. 

1) We are hosting a free Cinemuskoka Short Film Screening in partnership with Cinemuskoka. The event will be held at
 our location 7-4 Carlaw Ave from 6:00pm on Thursday July 26th to 11:00pm on Thursday July 26th. The event will be
 open and advertised to the public via social media. Expected attendance is 50 people. The entire event will be held indoors.

2) We are hosting an album release concert in partnership with Royal Mountain Records, featuring the band Dizzy. The
 event will be held at our location 7-4 Carlaw Ave from 4:00pm on Thursday August 16th to 01:00am on
 Friday August 17th. Expected attendance is 120 people. 

3) We are hosting a free Cinemuskoka Short Film Screening in partnership with Cinemuskoka. The event will be held at
 our location 7-4 Carlaw Ave from 6:00pm on Thursday August 23rd to 11:00pm on Thursday August 23rd. The event
 will be open and advertised to the public via social media. Expected attendance is 50 people. The entire event will be
 held indoors.

Thank you, 

Rebekka Zuckermann Kristiansen
Co-founder of ildsjel collective 
ildsjel.ca
cell: +1 (604) 537-7823
ildsjel reception: +1 (647) 794-3534
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